

DOVER TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE 102 Route 100, P.O. Box 527 West Dover, VT 05356-0527

Andrew R. McLean Town Clerk Phone (802)464-5100 x2 Email townclerk@doververmont.com

October 31, 2022

Public Notice

Re: Processing Early Ballots

Dear Dover Voters,

Please, consider this as notice that in accordance with 17 V.S.A. 2546a we will be processing early/absentee ballots at the Dover Clerk's Office located at 102 VT Rte. 100 in West Dover on Saturday, November 5, 2022 at 10:00 am.

We will have three election officials present as required. While voters do not officially register by party in Vermont, one official identifying themselves as Democratic and one as Republican will be helping me.

You are welcome to attend and observe.

Sincerely.

Andy McLean Dover Town Clerk